
Laurel Fredlake Bio 
1/30/24 
 
I hope to continue in my service to Aldasoro as a member of the board for another term.   
 
Aldasoro (Prudencio Lane) has been home for more than six years.  We own another home in 
Tampa, FL.  I was born in Colorado, raised in Oregon, and have lived in Belgium, Georgia, 
Michigan, Connecticut, and Pennsylvania. 
 
My husband, Jim, and I have been married for 36 years.  We have two adult children and two 
(almost three) grandchildren.  Telluride is our, “family home,” and we cherish it! 
 
My work with Aldasoro includes membership on the HOC Board for two years.  Before that I 
worked on the DRB committee for two years.  I am involved because of my strong wish to 
preserve the beauty, safety, and stability of our community.  It has been a great way to meet 
my neighbors and learn about the ranch.  My commitment comes from a deep sense of 
gratitude. 
 
The HOC board is a healthy and high-functioning group, who have shown great leadership and 
fiscal responsibility.  We work closely with the Shellie and the HOC staff.  The staff/board 
partnership is extremely effective.  It has been an honor to serve with them and I take great 
pride in the work we have done. 
 
My professional career includes 25 years in marketing and advertising.   More than 20 years ago 
I began, “working for love,” as a volunteer.  My non-profit leadership work includes multiple 
boards and extensive volunteer work.   
  
My interests include grand-mothering, cycling, skiing, entertaining, crafts, hiking, golf, and 
cooking.   
 
 


